
October 2021 – Death Café news 

Shalom! 

After checking with you, and asking for input on scheduling, the determination has been made 

to continue to meet roughly monthly on Sunday evenings as before, at 7:30 pm (for 1 hour, 

instead of 1.5 hours as in past).  

We will start on November 21st.  

At this point, Temple Israel is still not open for meetings, so it will be planned for Zoom. If the 

situation changes, I will let you know about any in-person options.  

As before you are welcome to share this with others, and to invite anyone who might be 

interested to join us.  

More - if you have an idea for a topic we might discuss, please let me know - I would be happy 

to have others help us to direct our conversation.  

The schedule going forward for the next several months will be:  

November 21st 

December 19 

January 16  

Feb 20 

March 20  

April 17 

May 22 

June 19  

These dates are tentative; if the participants want to revisit the scheduling in the year 2022, we 

can do so.  

Looking forward to seeing you soon!  

Rabbi Joe Blair 

 


